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To CSPCWG Members        Date 16 October 2006 

Dear Colleagues, 

Subject: CSPCWG3 Meeting, 22-24 November 2006, Monaco (Follow-up to CL05/2006) 
Andrew and I are very much looking forward to joining many of you shortly for our third WG meeting, at 
the IHB in Monaco.   

The accompanying papers are some pre-reading for the meeting.  I would be most grateful if you could 
find time in your busy schedules to familiarise yourself with the subjects before the meeting; this will help 
us to make quick progress through the agenda.  These papers include the agenda, and all the Explanatory 
Notes which are available so far. 

For those who still have papers to submit, I would be grateful if you would copy papers or updates to all 
WG members by email as you complete them, in order to minimise delays, as well as to Michel, who will 
arrange to add them to our section of the IHB website. 

This meeting is also useful for informal contact between professionals with a common interest in charting. 
As last year, I would encourage you to bring any topical issues, with examples, on which we might 
exchange views and advice, if time permits.  

If you plan to come to the meeting, or to send a representative, please check that this is correctly noted 
in the ‘Expected’ column of the list of ‘Members of CSPCWG and Expected Participants in CSPCWG 
3’ (CSPCWG 3-1B attached).  Please advise Andrew as soon as possible of any amendments.  Of 
course, there is still time to book: see CL 05/2006 for details.   
 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Peter G.B. Jones, 
Chairman 


